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Planting Churches

Ps_122:1...Iwas glad when
they said unto me, Let us go
into the house of the LORD.
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Winning Souls
Pro 11:30 ...He that winneth
souls is wise
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Training Nationals
2Ti 2:2 And the things that
thou hast heard of me among
many witnesses, the same
commit thou to faithful men,
who shall be able to teach
others also.
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Reaching the World
Mark 16:15... Go ye into all the
world...
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Time has really flown by since our last prayer letter. When summer gets
here, we get really busy. It’s non-stop action till winter which never seems
to be very far away. Although we have not had any major events this
summer, we have been busy knocking on doors and presenting the gospel
to numerous people. We have had several visitors, and some seem to be
hanging in there as far as attending the church. Our attendance is still low
compared to what we once were, but it is picking up slowly but surely.
There are two new families we are praying for that we are working on
getting into church. It is actually the wife of a young couple that is having
marriage problems. The other is a single mother with several young
children that just moved into the area. We had two visitors this past
Sunday. Two young ladies that looked to be in their 20s. They were
sisters. At the beginning of the year I challenged each person to try their
best to get one person in church this year. They have all year to do this.
Some have been working on it, and of course, some haven’t been as any
church would experience. One has already brought one family to church,
and they have stuck with it and are continually attending church. Another
man was coming, but his job now has him working on Sundays, and he
has quit attending church. I know of several others that are doing all they
can. Next month, we are having a big push to energize this program and
our folks to work harder. Please pray for this event.

Next month, I am having surgery for a skin cancer on my temple and an
MRI due to an increase in my PSA level. The doctor wasn’t too concerned
about it as it was within the normal range, but it had increased more than
it should have since last year. He just wants to make sure.

I had promised some that we would make sure to come by their church
when we.came South again. Unfortunately, we haven’t been able to get
down there. It scems that there has been so much work to do that time

hasn’t allowed us to leave. It doesn’t look like we will make it this year

either. But as soon as we get to a place to where we can be gone for a few
weeks, we will make the trip and make it a point to report back to those
churches that we have promised to come by.

We thank each of you for your prayers and support.
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